
  
 

Public Information Notice 
Emerging Preferred Options for Ballina Flood Relief Scheme. 

Public Consultation Day 
 

 

 

 Venue:  The Newman Institute, Cathedral Close, Ballina, Co. 
       Mayo (F26 YV61) 
  Date:      Thursday, 30th of March 2023 
  Time:     4pm – 8pm  
 

Mayo County Council in conjunction with the OPW are progressing the 
implementation of the Ballina Flood Relief Scheme. The emerging 
preferred schemed includes for works along the River Moy as well as a 
number of tributaries including the Quignamanger, Bunree/Behy Road, 
Brusna, Tullyegan and Knockanelo. Interested parties are invited to attend 
a public consultation event to be held on the 30th March from 4pm - 8pm at 
the Newman Institute on Cathedral Close. For individuals who may not be 
able to attend a virtual consultation event will also be available online. 
Access to the virtual event shall be via the project website at 
https://www.ballinafrs.ie with the consultation event available from the 30th 
of March.  The purpose of the event is to afford interested parties the 
opportunity to offer their views on the emerging preferred options. 


